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The existing Chair of the Local Bus Board, Jennie Martin MBE, Chair of Bus Users UK, has 
confirmed her willingness to continue as Local Bus Board Chair for another year (until 
September 2025).  

At the meeting of the Local Bus Board on 31st July 2024 the members of the Board supported 
her candidature as Local Bus Board Chair for the year to September 2025. 

Other candidates for the position of Local Bus Board Chair for the year to September 2025 may 
be proposed by Forum Members at the Forum meeting, the Secretariat having first been alerted 
to the impending nomination of such candidates by their proposer. 

Unless deemed unsuitable for the role of Local Bus Board Chair (by virtue of not satisfying the 
formal independency conditions required of the Chair), such candidates will then have the 
opportunity to make their case to the Forum meeting for no longer than 3 minutes. 

A vote on the candidates will then take place. 
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